WARWICKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984, SECTION 14
TEMPORARY 40MPH SPEED RESTRICTION & TEMPORARY CLOSURE  - A422 BANBURY ROAD/PILLERTON HERSEY ROAD, OXHILL
Warwickshire County Council proposes to make two Temporary Traffic Orders. 
The first restricting the speed of traffic to 40mph on A422 Banbury Road/Pillerton Hersey Road, Oxhill from the change of speed limit in Pillerton Priors (30 mph / De-restricted sign) to the entrance to Redwings Horse Sanctuary. 
The second closing A422 Banbury Road/Pillerton Hersey Road, Oxhill Road from the layby east of Pillerton Priors village to its junction with Kineton Road. 
Both Orders will affect all vehicular traffic as indicated below.
The speed restriction is required for the safety of all road users and of the contractors working in the carriageway on kerbing and associated works.
The Speed Restriction Order will commence on 10 January 2019 and will last for a period of 18 months, or until the works are completed, whichever is the earlier.  However, it is anticipated that the works will be completed by 18 January 2019.
The closure is required to facilitate carriageway resurfacing works.
The Closure Order will commence 21 January 2019 and will last for a period of 18 months, or until the works are completed whichever is the earlier. However, it is anticipated that the works will be completed 25 January 2019.
Pedestrian access to and egress from properties and land situated adjacent to the length of road to be closed will be maintained at all times. Vehicular access will be maintained where possible.

An alternative route will be signed and is available via: A422 Banbury Road, B4455 Fosse Way, B4100 Banbury Road, B4100 Warwick Road, A422 Stratford Road, A422 Banbury Road and vice versa.
The Council regrets any inconvenience that may be caused.  The team dealing with this Temporary Traffic Order at Warwickshire County Council is County Highways South (Tel: 01926 412515). 
Any enquiries relating to the works being undertaken may be directed to the contractor dealing with this matter Balfour Beatty (Tel: 01675 467 523).
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